

## Nursery Newsletter Autumn 2 -2023



This term is full of new and exciting activities for the Nursery children. They will begin their first 'Talk for Writing' module and will be learning the story of 'Mr Wiggle and Mr Waggle'.

## 

## Snack money

We provide a snack for the children every day. We ask for a £1 contribution per week. Thank you.

Children can borrow a book as often as they like from nursery and when they have finished with it, please return and a new one can be taken home.

If you haven't already done so, please send in a family picture for our Nursery display. You can also email it to me on sbushell@kingsthorpegrove.northants.sch.uk

Please ensure you have applied for your child's school place for September by 15th January 2024. You can do this online at www.westnorthants.gov.uk

We will be starting Forest School after half term. We will go on a Thursday, please ensure your child has welly boots, coat, mittens and a hat to keep them dry and warm.

Please ensure you are signed up to Class Dojo for messages from Nursery staff and registered for Tapestry— our online observation recording system.

Lunch Club is open on a daily basis from 11.30 to 12.30pm in the nursery at a cost of £3.00 a session. You will need to send your child with a packed lunch. Please let staff know if your child will attend.

We invite parent's into Nursery on Tuesday 19th December to do Christmas crafts with your child—Save the date!

## Dates

Term starts— Monday 30th October Children in Need— Friday 17th November Individual Photographs— Tuesday 21st November

Come and Make— Tuesday 19th December
Last day of term— Wednesday 20th Dec

Christmas Jumper Day— Friday 8th December

Early Years Christmas Nativity—Wednesday 13th December

Stacey, Steph, Meghan and Selina